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Board Memo

December 9, 2022

@ Board of Education Meeting Notes, December 5, 2022

Interim Superintendent Kurt Krizan's Shout Outs:

Celebrating HILLCREST Primary & LEADS Primary Charter Schools!

Student: Brixon Wegner

Staff: Amie Beyersdorf & Kasey Keup

PLC Group: Special Education Team: Jennifer Behnke, Gina Monfils, Rosie Thiel, Jack Krebs,
and Patrick Williquette.

Information Items:

Communication Plan: Dorreen Dempski, DD Communication Services, LLC gave a
presentation of the services she offers school districts including strategic communications,
creative services, digital/social media and public relations and engagement.

Building Goals: Kurt Krizan, Will Traber, SCMS Principal and Heidi White, Hillcrest /
LEADS Principal presented an overview of individual school building goals.

Policy Technical Changes Update: Kurt Krizan reviewed technical policy changes and
additions.

Action Items:

Board Meeting Schedule 2023 - Kurt Krizan presented proposed dates for meetings
following first and third of the month with exceptions for dates that the district is closed for
holidays. The Board approved the proposed schedule.

2023-2024 School Calendar - Kurt Krizan presented the calendar for approval
including a September 5th start date, maintaining early release Wednesdays and a review
of holiday breaks. Mr. Krizan will bring the calendar back to board in February to review
Parent-Teacher conference dates. The Board moved to approve the calendar as
presented.

SCMS Roof Replacement - Shawn Mathwich, Director of Buildings and Grounds
presented the board with an overview of the roof replacement project at the Middle
School. The Northeast Asphalt bid was presented with a 20-year warranty for a new roof.
Board approved the project as presented for $201,000.

Donations — Chase and Elizabeth Patterson donated $1000 to address Hillcrest's school
lunch debt. Shawano Masons donated $494 to purchase items for students in need.
Resignations - Nicole Hartlaban, HR Director, presented a resignation from Heather
Haeflinger, Business teacher at the high school. The Board accepted the resignation.

For more information about this meeting, including agendas, approved minutes and policy
changes, click here.

Hawk News
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